
Weare Finance Committee Minutes for 15 February 16 

 
 
1.  The Weare Finance Committee met at the town offices on Monday 15 February at 
7pm.  Members in attendance were Lori Davis, Matt Whitlock, Bill Anderson, Keith Erf, 
Stephen Wallace, Rochelle Pitkaniemi, and Gregg McDowell. 
  
2.  Business.  The purpose of the meeting was to prepare final recommendations on 
town and school warrant articles following the February deliberative sessions.  The 
committee opened with a general discussion of the consistency of our preliminary 
recommendations for the town and Weare school budgets. As a result, the following 
actions were taken: 
  
     a.  Town Warrant - Article 11 Operating Budget.  A motion to open for 
reconsideration the committee's previous action passed.  After further discussion a 
motion to support the proposed town budget passed.  (Recommended 4-3) 
  
     b.  Weare School Warrant - Article 3 Operating Budget.  A motion to open for 
reconsideration the committee's previous action passed.  After further discussion a 
motion to support the proposed school budget passed.  (Recommended 6-1) 
  
     c.  Tax Impacts.  The committee developed preliminary tax impacts for committee 
recommendations to be included in town mailers to the voters. 
  
3.  Administrative.  The committee's final recommendations are being sent to the town 
administrator for incorporation in a mailer to the voters prior to the second session in 
March.   
  
4.  The meeting adjourned at 920pm. 
  
  
Bill Anderson 
Secretary  
  
 


